
Beech Green Primary School 
“Respect, Achieve, Belong”  

Newsletter for Thursday 28th April 2022  
Welcome back to Term 5 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We receive Pupil Premium funds from the local authority which is used to pay for staff, training and 
resources to support children in school. This year we have set aside some of the money to provide more 
direct help.  Whatever your personal financial position, if you have any difficulty paying for anything at 
school we would like to hear from you and will be able to help.    
  
Our aim is to ensure every child has the same opportunities to attend school trips or clubs.  With rising 
living costs and a new school logo you might be interested to know we can, if needed, help to pay for 
school uniform.  
  
You can use the link below to find out if your family circumstances make your child eligible for pupil 
premium grant.   www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals 

 
Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher                                                                               @beech_green   
 

Launch of our NEW School LOGO and Uniform 
We are soon to launch our new branded school uniform in time to order for the Autumn term.  Please do 
not worry if you already have uniform that fits, as we will run both alongside each other, until your 
children have grown out of their existing clothes. 
The new sweatshirts are in a shade of Forest Green, which is a shade paler and matches best with shop 
bought green items. 
We hope you will love our new logo, which will soon be appearing around school.  Watch this space!  
Beech Green is all about ‘the child’, so that’s why we have added one to our new tree!   
Many thanks to our Chair of Governors, Katie Tucker, who has been very creative in helping us with this 
design… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Bank Holiday Monday 
A reminder that school is closed on the 2nd May, as next Monday is a Bank Holiday.  Let’s hope for a 
sunny warm day – enjoy! 
 

http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals


School Times - Reminder 

The coming in to school and going home window is now: 
8.50 a.m. – 9.00 a.m. and  
3.10 p.m. to 3.20 p.m. for all. 
It is important for all children to arrive on time to school, so that they catch the early morning start to lessons 
and understand what is going on.  The late mark is applied to anyone arriving after 9.00 a.m. 

 
Extra-Curricular Clubs 
After office illness, we have now caught up with allocating clubs for terms 5 and 6 and ParentMails have 
been sent confirming places.  Thank you for your patience and for bearing with us.  Clubs start next week. 
A couple of clubs have been confirmed to parents, directly from the organisers.  These are… 
Y2/Y3/Y4/Y5/Y6 Archery Club – this is now full 
Y1/Y2/Y3/Y4 Dance Club With The Ball – spaces available 
There are also still a few places in these school run clubs; if your child would now like to join then please 
email admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk by tomorrow lunch time.  Thank you. 
Y4/Y5/Y6 Girls’ Football – Mondays - FOC 
Y3/Y4/Y5/Y6 OPAL Club for TERM 6 ONLY – Mondays - FOC 
Y6 now also Y5 Paint in Acrylics – Wednesdays - £5 for 3 weeks (11th, 18th & 25th May) 
Y6 now also Y5 Paint in Acrylics – Wednesdays for TERM 6 ONLY - £10 
Y1/Y2/Y3 Boogie Beats Club with Cat Rod – Wednesdays - £22.50 
Y5/Y6 Maypole Country Dancing Club – Thursdays - FOC 
Y5/Y6 Girls’ and Boys’ Cricket Club – Thursdays – FOC 
Y2 Mindfulness Club – Thursdays – FOC 
(FOC = free of charge) 
 

NEW After School Drumming Club 
Now also available as a group workshop type event offering the opportunity for pupils to have a go on 
electric kits, and other drums • No obligation to have your own drums or take exams – Rock School Grades 
are available • First class professional tuition and coaching • If you would like to reserve a slot or find out 
more about the lessons, please contact the company directly via email or check out the website 
www.inspiredrums.com  
 

Thank you FABG 
 
 
Thank you to FABG for the purchase of our new water trays. 
We've already had fun playing with them in the rain!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Beech Green School Council 
The School Councillors met with Mrs Gough today to start the planning for a new community project.  We 
will work with Mrs Gough to plan and then make this project!  Keep a watch on the newsletter for more 
updates of what we're up to!  

admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk      
covid19@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk 

Beech Green Careline – 24-hour answerphone – 01452 722697 
www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk  
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